
Friday 10th March

Chair: Debbie Joyce (Yr9 Parent)
Secretary: Sacha McArdle (Yr9 Parent)
Treasurer: Stuart Popple (Yr8 Parent)
School Trustee: Michelle Springer (Assistant Head

- Co-curriculum)

Please welcome our 2022/23 Trustees:

Thank you to everyone who came along in person or online to

thank Angie for everything she has achieved as Chair and to

welcome Debbie to the role!

NEW VACANCY: PROFESSIONAL FUNDRAISER

https://www.thomastallisschool.com/ptfa.html

ptfa@thomastallis.org.uk

tallisptfa

C A B A R E T  H U L L A B A L O O  2 0 2 3

We are very excited that Jon Hicks (yr8 parent) will be


bringing us another evening of hilarity live on stage in


the Main Hall next term!  Keep an eye on our Social


Media pages as tickets will be going on sale very soon


and we have maximum capacity of only 250.

T H E  B I G  P T A  C A S H  D R A W
Tickets are now on sale for this years Big PTA Cash Draw! 


For £3 you can buy a ticket for all 6 draws and 50% of the


ticket price is donated to PTFA.  Each of the draws will give


you the chance to win up to £5,000 


https://www.bigptaraffle.co.uk/support/thomas-tallis-


school-se3




MARCH 10TH 2023
7.30-9.30PM MAIN HALL

There are grants available that would greatly benefit School, but which can only be applied

for by us as a Charity.  If you have expertise in Fundraising and would be interested in

volunteering, or your company is looking for secondment places, please email

ptfa@thomastallis.org.uk 

V I R T U A L  C H R I S T M A S  M A R K E T
Throughout Advent, we will be supporting #shoplocal by advertising one


local business a day on our Social channels and we would love to support


Tallis parents/carers/friends businesses.  If you would like to feature,


please email or leave us a message on Facebook, Instagram or Twitter

http://www.facebook.com/tallisptfa
http://www.instagram.com/tallisptfa
http://www.twitter.com/tallisptfa
https://www.thomastallisschool.com/ptfa.html
mailto:ptfa@thomastallis.org.uk
https://www.instagram.com/tallisptfa/

